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GEOLOGIST

323 Simms Building
Albuquerque, New Mexico

October 14, 1957

Mr. Emery C. Arnold, Supervisor, District #3
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission

120 East Chaco

Aztec, New Mexico

Re: Jicarilla Tribal lLease No. 45,
Well No. 1, Sec. 19, T-23-N,
R-4-W, Sandoval County, N.M,

Dear Mr, Arnold:

Reference is made to your letter of October 8, 1957, in which you
state that Notice of Intention to Drill Jicarilla Tribal Lease No. 45,
Well No. 1 in Section 19, Township 23 North, Range 3 West, was
filed January 11, 1956, and that no subsequent reports were filed.

The location on the Notice of Intention to Drill was erroneously
listed as Section 19, Township 23 North, Range 3 West, whereas
it should have read Range 4 West. Jerry W, Long, Acting District
Engineer for the U. S. Geological Survey at Farmington wrote the
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission at Santa Fe (copy to
Aztec) on January 16, 1956, advising them of the correction.

Would you kindly recheck your records under the correct location,
as according to our files all the required notices have been sub-
mitted on this well. Please advise further if you find that there

is anything additional we should supply.

Yours truly,

CASWELL SILVER
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